NOTICE TO BID – Alley Paving Phase II

The Carlton Landing Economic Development Trust is requesting Bids for ALLEY PAVING PHASE II.
Bid information can be obtained from the Town website, www.townofcarltonlanding.org.  Contract Documents may be requested by sending email to David.Cross@Freese.com.  There is a non-mandatory pre-bid conference December 21, 2022 at 2:00 PM.  Sealed Bids must be delivered no later than 2:00 PM January 12, 2023 to Carlton Landing Economic Development Trust, C/O Town Administrator, 44 Water Street, Carlton Landing, OK 74432.  Sealed Bids shall be clearly marked – “ALLEY PAVING PHASE II”.
For questions, please contact David Cross, Freese and Nichols, 405-252-5938, or Greg Buckley, Town Administrator, 918-707-5005.
